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From: Stephanie Baines )
Sent: 24 February 2016 12:50
To: Planning
Subject: Roadside Farm, Moor End Road, Harwood Dale

FAO: Mrs H Saunders 134

Your ref: NYM/2016/0094/FL

Our ref: 16/00629/PSHA451

Application in respect of conversion of and extension to barn to form 1 no. holiday letting cottage, creation of
associated amenity space and parking area following demolition of existing barns together with construction of
stable block and change of use of land to form manege at

Roadside Farm, Moor End Road, Harwood Dale

With reference to the above planning application, I would like to confirm that we have no objections in principle to
the granting of planning permission in respect of this development. However, as the route of escape in case of fire
from the first floor bedroom will pass through a high risk room, | would hope that escape windows are provided for
this bedroom, although | assume that this would be covered by Building Regulations.

Regards,

Stephanie Baines
Technical Assistant, Environmental Services (Housing), Scarborough Borough Council
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Office: Town Hall, St Nicholas Street, Scarborough, North Yorkshire, YO11 2HG

DISCLAIMER

This email (and any files transmitted with it) may contain confidential
or privileged information and is intended for the addressee only.

If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that any
disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken is prohibited
and may be unlawful - you should therefore return the email to the
sender and delete it from your system.

Any opinions expressed are those of the author of the email, and
do not necessarily reflect those of Scarborough Borough Council.

Please note: Tncoming and outgoing e-mail messages are routinely monitored for
compliance with our policy on the use of electronic communications.

This email has been checked for the presence of computer viruses,
but please rely on your own virus-checking procedures.





